C1TY OF

Albuquerque

April 7, 1998

Kim Kemper, P.E.
Kemper-Vaughan

3700 Coors Rd. NW
Albuquerque, NM 87120

RE: ALBUQUERQUE MAIL SERVICE (J14-D112). GRADING AND DRAINAGE PLAN
SUBMITTAL FOR BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL. ENGINEER’S STAMP
DATED MARCH 30, 1998.

Dear Mr, Kemper:

Based on the information provided on your March 31, 1998 submittal, the above referenced
project is approved for Building Permit,

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy approval, an Engineer’s Certification will be required,

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3984.

Sincerely, L -
/T / /// 3 /

Lisd Ann Manwill, P.E.
Hydrology

Good for You, Albuquerque!




